
 
 
 

Would you like to contribute to the  
James S. Benson FDA Alumni Association Centennial Scholarship? 

 
 
The James S. Benson FDA Alumni Association Centennial Scholarship is the first School of Pharmacy 
scholarship slated for RAQA students. 
 
Education plays a critical role in shaping people’s lives, opening placement opportunities for them, and 
expanding their career paths.  
 
There are many students in the RAQA graduate program who have no source of funding for their 
education and would be grateful to receive financial support. You can make a difference in a student’s 
life by sending donations to the James S. Benson FDA Alumni Association Centennial Scholarship 
Fund.  
 
All donations go directly to the James S. Benson FDA Alumni Association Centennial Scholarship and 
are tax deductible, as permitted by federal law. 
 
To contribute to the fund, please send donations to: 
 
Christopher Van Vessem 
Assistant Dean for Development 
Temple University School of Pharmacy 
3307 N. Broad Street 
Philadelphia, PA 19140 
 
The check should be made out to Temple University School of Pharmacy. On the memo 
section of the check, please indicate the James S. Benson FDA Alumni Association Centennial 
Scholarship. 


